
This year we are arranging for the first time a similar event at Wexham Park Hospital called a “Taste 
of Wexham” which will take place on the 23rd November.  
 
The event is only for students aged 16-18 who are interested in medical careers within the NHS such 
as doctors, consultants, surgeons, nurses midwives etc. 
 
The students will need to arrive from 4.15 and go direct the PGMC ( Post Graduate Medical Centre 
at Wexham Park Hospital). 
 
We will have a buffet with refreshments on arrival for the students. 
 
The students will go into the lecture theatre at 5.00 and the evening will end around 8.00pm. 
 
It is a very interactive event, and the Frimley Park event always received very positive feedback. 
 

We only have 60 places available. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Frimley Health 
NHS Foundation Trust 
Frimley Park Hospital 
Portsmouth Rd, 
Frimley, 
Surrey 
GU16 7UJ 

 

  
Sarah Waldron 
Membership and Engagement Manager 
T: 01276 526801 
T: x6801 
E: sarah.waldron@fhft.nhs.uk 
W: www.frimleyhealth.nhs.uk 
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